
Dear Ms. Jeffers, Mr. Orphanos, Mr. Parker and Mr. Liman, 
 
In regard to your Final letter of 24 October and prior letter of 8 October, the 
Town Committee requests clarification of the statement on page 3 of the 24th 
letter and page 2 of the 8th letter. 
 
Specifically: 
 

 On page 3 of the 24th  - “Our parking plan is bundled with the Dune 
Solution  
and is not available if Squibnocket Farm decides to pursue the Bridge 
Solution.” 

 

 On page 2 of the 8th – “Parking on these lots is proposed as a 
component of an overall solution.  This cannot be unbundled from the 
rest of the dune ridge solution.” 

 
Are you informing the Town Committee on Squibnocket that owners of a 
property, or properties, who are members of the Friends of Squibnocket LLC 
will lease or sell their land for town parking only if the Committee recommends 
the FOS Dune Solution? 
 
Are you stating that these FOS members will not lease or sell their property, if 
the Town, based upon studies and recommendation of the Committee, chooses 
an alternative that does not include your dune proposal? 
 
The Committee looks forward to your response. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Town Committee on Squibnocket 
 
 
James Malkin 
Chairman 


